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PREMIER’S HARMONY DINNER TICKETS ON SALE 
 

Tickets are now on sale for the popular Premier’s Harmony Dinner. 
 
NSW Premier Dominic Perrottet said the gala evening is the flagship NSW Government 
event recognising and celebrating the cultural diversity of NSW. 
 
“This event is a celebration of our multicultural state and brings people together from 
all backgrounds, cultures and faiths,” Mr Perrottet said.  
 
“We have a lot to thank our diverse communities for, and this event is held in their 
honour to show our appreciation for the significant contributions they have made to 
making NSW the great state it is today.” 
 
Minister for Multiculturalism Mark Coure said the Premier’s Harmony Dinner is a 
celebration of NSW’s greatest asset—its people.  
 
“On the night, we recognise this by awarding the winners of the Premier’s Multicultural 
Community Medals and the new additions to the Honour Roll,” Mr Coure said.  
 
“These awards recognise extraordinary people and the significant contributions they 
make that position NSW as the most successful multicultural society in the world.” 
 
The winners of the Premier’s Multicultural Community Medals and inductees to the 
Multicultural Honour Roll are announced on the night. 
 
There are 12 categories for the community medals, including a new one celebrating 
the inspirational work of a community languages teacher.  
 
The 2023 Premier’s Harmony Dinner will take place on Thursday, 23 February, at the 
International Convention Centre.  
 
More than 1,500 guests, including community leaders, corporate and business leaders, 
members of Parliament, and non-government organisations are expected to attend on 
the night. 
 
Tickets are available on the Multicultural NSW website www.multicultural.nsw.gov.au 
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